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Thursday, November 
26, 2015 

6:00 to 10:00 PM 

Coast Tsawwassen Inn 

Enjoy great food, music, 
entertainment, dancing, 

and prizes! 

 

A GP for Me update will 

be presented 

 

RSVP to: 

delta@divisionsbc.ca or 
604.943.5591 no later 

than November 20 

 

Education and Networking Sessions 

 
Discussion Board 

A GP discussion board is now available on the website.  This online forum will enable 
you to post questions and share information with your peers.  Topic threads are 
Clinical, Billing, Office Management, and General.  If you have not yet signed up but 
would like to do so, please contact delta@divisionsbc.ca 
 
Residential Care Initiative 

Thank you to the members who attended the October 22nd RCI meeting.  Your valuable 
input will help shape the best residential care model for Delta.  The next members’ 
meeting is scheduled for November 19 from 6:00 to 9:00pm at the Coast. 

Residential Care Forum November 6 & 7 

 
The Centre for Healthy Aging is sponsoring the 12th Annual Leadership Program for 
Physicians and Leaders in Long Term Care at the Holiday Inn Vancouver-Centre.  

Topics include Medical Marijuana Use in Residential Homes, Depression, De-
prescribing, etc.  For details and registration information, please go to 
http://www.centreforhealthyaging.ca/initiatives_lead.html.  Credits available. 
 

 

October 29:   Small Group Learning - Concussion Management 
1.25 MainPro Credits 
7:00 to 8:30 AM (Breakfast included) 
Coast Tsawwassen Inn 

Led by Dr. Shelina Babul, BC Injury Research and Prevention 
GPs and MOAs will be compensated for  

 

November 10: Small Group Learning - TELUS/WOLF EMR 
7:00 to 9:00 AM (Breakfast included) 
Coast Tsawwassen Inn 

 GPs and MOAs will be compensated for attending 
 
December 3: PSP - END OF LIFE CME MODULE Learning Session 1 * 

5:30 to 9:30 PM (Dinner included) 

Coast Tsawwassen Inn 
 Facilitated by Dr. Ruth Turnbull 

GPs will be compensated for attending 

* Learning Sessions 2 and 3 will be scheduled approximately 2 and    
5 months after Learning Session 1 

Small Learning Group on Dementia will be offered at a later date. 
 

Please contact Byron Salahor at 604-512-4197 for further information. 
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